
THE CONOVER STAR
Reminders:

● Our 2nd Quarter Terrific Kids is Tuesday at 9:30 AM (HS), 9:45 
AM (MS), 10:00 AM (Elementary and EC Pre-K), and 10:15 AM 
(NC Pre-K)

● Our December Faculty meeting is Wednesday at 3:15 PM in the 
cafeteria.

● Thursday is a half-day for students. Bus drivers and monitors do not 
have to come back to Conover School after you drop your buses off if 
you so choose. 

● Christmas break begins Friday, and we are not slated to come back to 
school until January 3rd, though this is an Optional workday. 
January 4th and 5th are Required workdays. 

Week of December 18 - 22 Upcoming Events:
December 19 Terrific Kids (2nd Quarter)

December 20 Therapy Dog at 1:00 PM
Faculty Meeting at 3:15 PM in the cafeteria

December 21 Half-Day for Students 

Dec. 22 - Jan. 2 Christmas Break

January 3 Optional Workday

January 4 - 5 Required Workday

January 8 First Official School  day post-Christmas Break
PTO Meeting at 5:30 PM



Quick Links:

Student Agenda
Staff Handbook 

Kid Grid
Safety Plan

Faculty Meeting Agenda
HSOC Committee Agenda

Hospitality Committee Agenda
Community Partners Committee Agenda

Curriculum Committee Agenda
Pre-K Grade Level Notes

Elementary Grade Level Notes
Middle School Grade Level Notes

High School Grade Level Notes
Student Incident Report

Restraint Form
Significant Cognitive Disabilities | NC DPI

Unique Learning Resources 

Weekly Updates
Good afternoon and happy Friday  everyone. 

Looking ahead to next week--our final week before Christmas Break!--don’t forget 
that our 2nd quarter Terrific Kids is Tuesday starting at 9:30 AM in the gym. We 

will be on the same staggered schedule we have used the past few times. Make sure to 
submit your student statements to Mrs. Johnson by the end of the day Monday at 
the absolute latest, as this will give us time to review them and prep certificates 

and gifts. Also, the therapy dog will be on site Wednesday at 1:00 PM. If you do not 
want them in your room that date/time for student behavioral reasons let me 
know and we will skip your room. Our December faculty meeting is Wednesday as 

well, at 3:15 PM in the cafeteria. One final note: Thursday is a half day for students, 
and also the last working day before Christmas Break officially begins. We do not 

return until January 3rd, though this is an Optional Workday.

If you have not already, please complete our midyear staff pulse check. This was sent 
out by Mrs. Sigmon this week. This data is important as a driver moving into our 

NC Teacher Working Conditions Survey, which goes out in March. 

I hope that all of you have a great weekend, and I will see you all on  Monday!




